WILDLIFE

WASTAGE

The Manitoba Conservation Officer Service is asking for the
public’s help to find individual(s) responsible for wildlife wastage.

Dauphin Conservation Officers recently discovered the
wasting of sixteen (16) Canada Geese.

Over the September 28 - 30 weekend, the geese had been shot,
killed and discarded in the ditch of Road 115W, half a mile south
of Highway 5, approximately four miles west of Dauphin.

No attempt to utilize any of the meat had been made.

Anyone with information is asked to call the Dauphin district
office at 204-622-2106 or the Turn in Poachers (TIP) line at:

1-800-782-0076

Callers do not need to give their name. All information is confidential.




